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AppEoved by the GoveEuor february 20, 1981

IntEoduced by Vickers, 38; tlagneE, 41

All AcT to establish a tlay in recognition of George !l
Norrisi and to urge ot'servation of such day-

Be it etracted by the People ot the State of Nebraska,

section 1- January 5 of each year shall be
tlesigDated as George rl. Norris Day, and shall be set
apara for holaling suitable exercises in the schools of
the state in recognition of the many great benefits
bestored upon the people of the state of NebEaska and the
Unitetl States as a uhole, alue in large part to the
influence of ceorge iJ- Norris. such benefits incluale:
(1) Establi.shment of a nonPartisan unicaneral legislative
botly for the State of Nebraska; (2) establishnent of the
Tennessee vaIley Authority; (3) the tleveloPmeDt of
electricity in the ruraL areas of the nation; (4) passage
of the tventieth anendnent to the United States
constitution, comnonly knorn as the lane duck aneDdnent;
antl (5) the NoEris-!a Guardia Act vhich outlaved
yellor-tlog contracts and uas a great boon to rorking IDen
and uomen across the nation.

sec. 2- Ihe GoveEnor of the state of NebEaska
shall issue a proclanation calling uPon the officials of
state government and subtlivisions thereof to alisplaY the
flags of the United states and Nebraska on al1 Public
buildings on January 5 of each year anti inviting the
people of the State of Nebraska to observe the day in
schools and other suitabLe places with aPProPriate
cerenonies in connenoration of the Iifers work and
contributions of George n. Norris.
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